
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

      22    Mars   2019 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                22nd  March  2019  

Monday Clubs 

 
Last club is on Monday 25th March. New 

club options will be available after the 

Easter holidays. Reception children will be 

included for the summer term. 

Upcoming Events 

  
Tue    2   Apr    Parents Evening 

                         (letter to follow) 

Wed  3   Apr    Easter Bingo 3pm 

                        Junior Hall 

Thu   4   Apr    Parents Evening 

                       (letter to follow) 

Wed 10  Apr    1K Class Assembly 9.00am 

Wed 10  Apr    Break Up for Easter 1.15pm 

 

British Science Week 

 
Last week we celebrated British Science 

Week. The theme was ‘Journeys’. Both Holly 

Lodge Girl’s College and West Derby Boy’s 

School have come along to our school and 

helped us to celebrate this by sharing some 

amazing science workshops with the children.  

Thank you to parents of Y1 children who came 

to our Science Workshop on Monday – we 

hope you enjoyed the experience and had fun 

learning together with your child. Children in 

Y2 have enjoyed taking part in science taught 

at both the Holly Lodge and West Derby 

school sites. Thank you to Miss Daniels – this 

has been a super British Science Week with 

lot of fun activities. 

 

Own Clothes Day 

 
We are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 

29th  March to support our Easter Bingo. 

Children can come to school wearing their 

own clothes in return for an Easter egg. 

 

 
 

Maths Challenge 

 
On Saturday Miss Haynes is walking 26 miles 

to raise money for Zoe’s Place charity.  

 

How much sponsor money will she raise if she 

gets:   £1      per mile? 

          50p    per mile? 

         £1.50 per mile? 

 

 

Can you tweet your answer? 

Can you prove it? Take a photo with your 

maths ambassador and send it to Mrs White 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday          Art                     Miss Kervin 

                      Healthy Living    Mrs Davin 

                      Running              Mrs Duthie 

                      Science  Y2        Miss Daniels 

                      Football Y1         Yinka 

                      Enterprise          Mrs Cullen 

 

                      Club Times 3.00 – 3.45pm 

               (LAST CLUB) 

 

               Family Support Drop-in 9-10am 

 

Friday        Own Clothes Day  

               (bring an Easter egg) 

 

               Biscuit Day – 1C to bring 

                      Biscuits 

 

                      Multisports 3-4pm  

 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Mrs Gordon) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    94% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      96% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)    92% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     96% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     97% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    99% 

 

4 classes in green last week! Well 

done to Sunflowers, Snowdrops, 

Tulips and Daffodils! 
 

Overall Attendance 

96% 

 

Readathon 

 
Thank you to everyone who supported 

Readathon – your donations are greatly 

appreciated. 

Family Support  

 
Would you like some advice, help or support? 

Family Support Worker – Justine Ashley is 

offering drop in sessions in  school every 

Monday morning 9.00 - 10.00am. Family 

Support are able to provide parenting advice, 

routines, behavioural advice, financial support, 

domestic violence support and any other issues 

that may be affecting you. Starting on Monday 

25th March – no appointment needed. 

The Old Library Updates 

 
Work is finally about to start on-site at 

The Old Library!  Join Lister Steps at St 

Cecilia’s Club, Green Lane, L13 7DT on 

Wednesday 3rd April, 6pm – 8pm and enjoy a 

free drink to celebrate, plus meet the 

contractors and hear all the latest project 

news. 

 

Parking 

 
Polite notice -when picking up or dropping off 

children, kindly refrain from blocking school 

vehicle entrances and our neighbours 

driveways. Thank you for your continued co-

operation. 

Breakfast Club 

 
Due to increasing numbers, you will now 

have to book in for Breakfast Club. Miss 

Clarke will give out forms next week. 

Breakfast Club costs £1 per day with a 

discount of 50p for infant siblings. All days 

booked must be paid for. 


